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InSAR Subsidence 

July 31, 2024 

Lonquist comment: 

The PAZ satellite from the TSX/PAZ constellation (4 & 7-day revisit) passed by Sulphur on 
Wednesday July 31, but the image acquisition was unsuccessful. The below note was provided 
from TREA regarding the missed acquisition. The report for the most recent prior TSX 
satellite data from July 27 is attached for reference.  

From TREA 8/2/2024:
We received information that the 2024-07-31 TerraSAR-X (PAZ) image over Sulphur Mines 
was not acquired, due to an unforeseen antenna issue. As such, today's update of the 
descending InSAR data will not be delivered. 
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